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Project # PR-2018-001470 
(1000643) 
SI-2019-00421---SITE PLAN 
 
Transportation and Drainage Section:  
 
The 12th Street Great Street Improvements-Phase 3 Project is expected to go to construction this 
summer.  DMD requests that the construction of the proposed development at the SEC of Menaul 
Blvd. & 12th Street be coordinated with Savannah Torres, DMD project manager. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


